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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Property Based Game Management Field Day, Nagambie  
(20 July 2010) 
 
 
The Department of Sustainability and Environment (DSE) held a Property Based Game Management Field 
Day at Nagambie on Tuesday 20 July 2010, 11am – 3pm, BBQ lunch was provided. 
 
Landholders were shown how land management and development techniques can be used to improve habitat 
for game species which could enable sustainable game hunting on private land. 
 
Techniques which were looked at included native plant revegetation, water resource protection, conservation 
incentives available and information on how to cater for game hunting. 
 
Central to the Property Based Game Management program is the protection and management of habitat 
which adds value to biodiversity across the landscape. 
 
For further information please contact 
DSE Game Manager John Turnbull on 
0428 345 326 
john.d.turnbull@dse.vic.gov.au  
 
or 
 
Landcare project officer Susan Sleigh 
0427 628 752 
slsl@bigpond.com   
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